
Alexa, Stella, and Macy were our Star Students! 

We practiced and performed our winter concert for 

our families. 

We participated in the Hour of Code! It was fun to 

learn new technological skills! 

We had a send-off assembly for our custodian Mr. 

Al.  He was a special part of Sunrise, and we will miss 

him! 

We rode on the Polar Express! 

We did lots of fun holiday things!  We made elves, 

decorated Christmas gifts for 

our parents, played a snowman 

race, watched a holiday video, 

enjoyed some snacks, and did 

holiday Mad Libs. 

For December Number Corner 

we learned how to take and ad-

minister surveys. We also studied shapes and lines of sym-

metry. 

We finished Unit 3 in our Bridges math program.  We fo-

cused on the base ten system and two digit subtraction on a 

number line. 

In science we continued learning about the human body with 

Mrs. Van Eperen. 

We learned that authors use dialogue to show how charac-

ters communicate with each other. 

We practiced finding descriptive words in books that we are 

reading, and we are beginning to try to use 

these types of words in our writing. 

We continued practicing our high frequen-

cy words. 

We learned about and found examples of 

nouns, verbs, and adjectives. 

Upcoming Events 

Fri Jan 10 2:00 Release 

  Board Game Day 

Fri Jan 24 Noon Release 

Please make sure to send clothes that are appropriate for the weather. I 
strongly suggest that you clearly label all items (and maybe take out an 
insurance policy on them—just kidding) since hats and mittens are con-
stantly getting misplaced. 
Thank you to all of our generous families that brought in snacks for our 

holiday party!  We have another party coming up for Valentine’s Day! 

December 2019 

Celebrating the holidays 

Mariah making a snowflake (left)Stella 

playing snowman race (right)Ian and 

Baldo doing holiday Mad Libs (Above) 


